
   Association Missionary Thoughts: 
   
 

 As I visited one of our Savannah Baptist  
Association Churches, I heard about a major 
change this church is going through.  The  

pastor spoke on “Change”.  Some changes are good and the 
change this Church is going through is a very good change.  
Some changes are not so good.  However, life is full of 
changes.  From birth to death we are always in a state of 
change.  
  What I have observed in most Churches is that many 
Church members do not like change.  Could it be fear?  
Could it be that they do not want to give up their  
comfortability?  Could it be that change is something that 
the Church is not used to doing?  Many Churches resist 
change and yet change is inevitable.  Change happens.  The 
question is, “Will we embrace change or resist change?” 
  I know of a Church in our Southern Baptist Convention 
where a long time Pastor started changing where he 
would sit each Sunday morning.  The change was so subtle 
that most people got to the point that they didn’t even  
notice. What the Pastor was doing was teaching the 
Church to accept change.  So when the Church needed to 
make a change it became easier to accept. 
  Association Ministries are changing.  We cannot continue 
to function as we did 20 years ago.  We need to embrace 
the changes that God has for our Association.  We need to 
keep alive the Cooperative Spirit as Cooperating Churches 
of the Savannah Baptist Association.  Churches need to 
continue to give financial support.  Churches need to  
continue to be physically involved with the Association.  
Churches need to continue to Pray for the Association.  
Churches need to help us with the every changing  
ministry to our community.  The Churches of the  
Savannah Baptist Association are what makes the  
Savannah Baptist Association an Association. 
 We look for new ideas to help churches.  We avail  
ourselves to you to help in any way we can.  We would 
love to hear your ideas and thought of how our  
Association can be better and can better minister to each 
Fellowship.   
  We are willing to change, are you? 

  

Serving Him Together, 
Buddy Wasson 

Association Missionary  

   !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ .Å×Ó:                
Reconstruction work at The Savannah 
Baptist Assembly is coming along but we 
still have a lot of work to do. The cabins 

are finished and have been used by several groups already 
this summer. Everyone was very excited about the new  
facilities and most of them arranged to come again next year.  
Our thanks go out to the World Changers who came out to 
help us this year. Their hard work is very evident and they 
were a tremendous help.  We would also like to thank  
Disaster Relief for letting us borrow the shower trailer for 
some of our camps. We still don’t have the bath house built so 
their services were greatly needed.  
If anyone from your church can help us with the rest of the 
renovation, please give us a call.  We need to build the bath 
house, put a couple of new roofs on, repair other buildings, 
and many other jobs that you can help with.  
May we continue to seek God’s inspiration for this place that 

is given to us for his glorification. 

James Cannon, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly     
www.sbassembly.org.   
assembly@sbassociation.org. 

4ÏÎÙȭÓ 4ÉÄÂÉÔÓȡ  
Students start moving back into  
campus housing on August 10.   

Classes start back on August 14th.  Lots of great activities 
have been planned.  Lots of  prayers have been prayed.  
The student leadership team is ready to lead.  Now we 
just wait to see what God is going to do.  We are believing 
in great things as we kick off our theme, “Identity in 
Christ”. Is your church ready?  Do you have a Sunday 
School class and teacher nailed down for college  
students?  Do you have any special activities planned to 
welcome the new students? Have you been praying for 
them as they make their transition into college? Well, 
there is at least one way that we can help you.  We have 
planned our annual church fair to take place on Monday 
night, August 21st at 6 PM at the BCM.   You should have 
already received info via snail mail.  Call 678-378-5001 if 
you need to know more. Bring on the New Year because 
we are ready! 
Rev. Tony Branham, Director 
Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
×××ȢÁÒÍÓÔÒÏÎÇÂÃÍȢÏÒÇȢ   

ÔÂÒÁÎÈÁÍȢÂÃÍΆÇÁÂÁÐÔÉÓÔȢÏÒÇ 

Church News:   

EVENTS: 

Savannah Baptist Center 
Volunteer Meeting: Thursday, Aug. 24th at 10am! 
All volunteers are asked to attend!  Please be sure 
your church is represented!  
 THANK YOU to all the mission teams and volunteers 
who served with us this Summer! What an incredible 
Summer of park ministry with area children,  
beautifying and deep cleaning our building, as well as  
serving with the ongoing ministries. We hosted 5  
mission teams this Summer and had a total of 394 
volunteer hours donated in the month of June alone! 
We are looking forward to a new season and all the 
Lord has in store for His people. Praising God for His 
Continued Blessings, 
Thank You, 
Mrs. Stephanie Carr 
Director, SBC 
ÓÔÅÐÈÁÎÉÅΆÓÁÖÂÁÐÔÉÓÔÃÅÎÔÅÒȢÏÒÇ 
ÓÁÖÂÁÐÔÉÓÔÃÅÎÔÅÒȢÏÒÇȢ 

North Salem Baptist Church-We are seeking a part time, 
dedicated, Spirit-filled, Worship Leader for our church. We 
are a growing church and run between 100-130 in worship. 
Duties would involve working with the Pastor on a weekly 
basis to plan the service, preparing the music for the Adult 
Choir, practicing with the Choir weekly (5PM Sunday) and 
attending services on Sunday at 10:30 AM. There would be 
occasional weddings and funerals that you might be asked to 
play at, with separate remuneration. Pay for this position is 
$100/week with potential to increase as the church continues 
to grow. 
Ideally this person would possess the leadership skills to 
grow the Adult Choir and potentially start a praise team for 
special events and be open to taking the music to a new level 
within the church. For more information, or to apply for the 
position, please reply to the Pastor, Brother Q, at  
BrotherQ@NorthSalemBaptistChurch.com 

3ÅÁÆÁÒÅÒȭÓ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ  
 
Traveling through Metter recently I was reminded 
of the late Michael Guido, print/radio/TV  
evangelist: "The Sower". Jesus' parable of the sower 
in Matthew 13 and Luke 8 instructs us on many  
levels: activity, differences of soils, the devil, yields, 
patient endurance. Consider the seed: the  Word of 
God.  It is critical that the seed come into contact 
with the soil. Seed in a sack or bottle can be  seen but 
cannot become vital until contact with the soil is 
made. Recently Jamal and Jerilyn came to  
International Seamen's House inside Garden City  
Container Terminal. Their  ship, VENICE BRIDGE, was 
in port  for  only a  few hours. They  called  home,  
bringing           smiles to their faces. They  took  Bibles and 
Our Daily Bread offered to them, confessed their 
faith in Jesus. I went over daily reading/hearing 
God's Word, prayer, preferably in the morning: 
contact. Afterwards it was a shopping  trip to Tanger 
Outlets in Pooler. Then return to ship. Let's keep 
 sowing the seed, making contact with people. 
 
  
Everett Tumblin 
Director 
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Pastor’s Conference meetings  on Mondays 
will be luncheon meetings at designated  
restaurants. The list of restaurants are on 
page 4. 

Aug. 24: Baptist Assembly Committee Meeting 
                  6:30 pm  

Aug. 21: Baptist Center Trustee Meeting– 1:30 pm 

*** ATTENTION *** 
Associational Churches 

The Association Office has used Lifeway Sunday  
School literature (from recent quarters) available in the 
office for any church that  needs it and/or  know of any 

church that needs literature for their church.  Please  
contact the Association Office at 912-232-1033.   

Aug. 24: Baptist Center Volunteers Meeting– 10 am 

*******REMINDER******* 
The Associational Executive Committee Meeting is 
coming September 26th at 6:30 pm, location will 
be Chapel-by-the-Sea Baptist Church, 811 Butler 
Avenue, Tybee Island.  

mailto:BrotherQ@NorthSalemBaptistChurch.com


 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff: 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson  Associational Missionary                                 Mr. James Cannon, Director, Baptist Assembly 
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                             Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center 
Mr. Tommy Pirtle, Administrative Assistant                                     Rev. Everett Tumblin, Director, Seafarer’s Ministry 

Mr. Stephen Bell, Treasurer              Rev. Tony  Branham, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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!ÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ #ÁÌÅÎÄÁÒ %ÖÅÎÔÓȡ 
 

August 2017 
Pastor’s Conference meetings  on Mondays 
will be luncheon meetings at designated  
restaurants. 
Aug. 21: Baptist Center Trustee Meeting-1:30 pm 
Aug. 24: Assembly Committee Meeting-6:30 pm 
Aug. 24: Center Volunteers Meeting-10 am 
 

September 2017 
Sep. 4: Association/Center Offices will be CLOSED. 
Sep. 18: Center Trustee Meeting-1:30 pm 
Sep. 26: Association Executive Committee Meeting 
    Chapel-by-the-Sea Baptist Church-7 pm 

October 2017 
Oct. 10: Associational Churches ACR  
                 report deadline. 
Oct. 16: Baptist Center Trustee Meeting-1:30 pm. 
Oct. 24: Annual Fall Meeting-6:30 pm TBD 
Oct. 26: Baptist Assembly Committee Meeting 
                 6:30 pm. 
 

We are on Facebook and Twitter! 
  You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
ÃÏÎÎÉÅΆÓÂÁÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎȢÏÒÇ with your Facebook name or you can follow us on twitter: 
Ά3ÁÖ!ÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎ . We will give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and  
announcements from your church and we will try to put them on our Facebook or Twitter page.  
We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

0ÁÓÔÏÒȭÓ  ,ÕÎÃÈÅÏÎ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇÓ  
ɉ-ÏÎÄÁÙÓɊ  υφ ÐÍ ÁÔ ÒÅÓÔÁÕÒÁÎÔÓȡ 

 
!ÕÇȢ ϋȡ 2ÅÄ ,ÏÂÓÔÅÒ 

υυ 7Ȣ -ÏÎÔÇÏÍÅÒÙ #ÒÏÓÓÒÏÁÄÓ 

!ÕÇȢ υψȡ "ÁÒÎÅÓ 
ωχφτ 7ÁÔÅÒÓ !ÖÅÎÕÅ 

!ÕÇȢ φυȡ 3ÐÁÎËÙȭÓ 
308 Mall Way  

!ÕÇȢ φόȡ /ÌÄ 4ÉÍÅ #ÏÕÎÔÒÙ "ÕÆÆÅÔ 
φτύ 3ÔÅÐÈÅÎÓÏÎ !ÖÅÎÕÅ 

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

×××ȢÓÂÁÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎȢÏÒÇ                               
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òLORD CHANGE ME 
FROM THE INSIDE 

OUTó 
Rom. 12:2  

4Ï ÏÕÒ 0ÁÓÔÏÒÓ ÁÎÄ 3ÐÏÕÓÅÓ  

Rev. Mike Jones 8/1 

Dr. Dusty Reynolds 8/6 

Rev. Brooks Cail 8/7 

Rev. Tony Branham 8/8 

Rev. Grady Taylor 8/20 

Mrs. Vicki Cone 8/26 

Mrs. Char-La Fowler 8/29 

Mrs. Tina Bradham 8/31 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org

